REQUEST FOR TENDER

12th Actuarial Review of The National
Insurance Fund (NIF)

The National Insurance Board of The Bahamas (NIB) is seeking proposals
from qualified actuaries or actuarial consulting firms to conduct the 12th
Actuarial Review of the National Insurance Fund (NIF) for the period
ending December 31, 2023.

Interested persons or firms are required to send an email to
ActuarialReview@nib-bahamas.com no later than August 23, 2024, so
that tender documents can be distributed along with any updates, bid

clarifications, and/or responses to queries. All bid queries should be

made via email by August 30, 2024,

All proposals must be emailed for submission to
ActuarialReview@nib-bahamas.com no later than 3:00 p.m. on Friday,
September 13, 2024,

The subject line of the proposal submission email must indicate:

“PROPOSAL FOR THE NATIONAL INSURANCE BOARD, 12TH
ACTUARIAL REVIEW”

Bids should be addressed and submitted to:

The Director
The National Insurance Board
NIB Headquarters Building
Baillou Hill Road

Nassau, Bahamas

The National Insurance Board reserves the right to accept or reject any or all bids/interest
that have been submitted for consideration.
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